1
Amersham

Charles €. MacDonald, Chief

Transportation Branch

Division of Safeguards and Transportation, NMSS
U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Ref: SGTB:EPE
N-9163

Dear Mr. MacDonald,

Thank you for your letter of April 26, 1989 in reply to and denying our
request dated March 31, 1989 for a six month extension to Certificate of

Compliance No. 9163 for Model No, GNG-20 package. Would you please return the
$150.00 1 had enclosed with my letter of March 31, 1989.

As 1 had explained in my earlier letter on this Model Number GNG-20, Amersham
has never manufactured this package, and we have never had one at any of our
faci1ities. We have no intention of manufacturing this package and
consequently, Amersham Corporation wil)l not be pursuing reinstatement.

We do request that NRC revalidate these GNG-20 containers for Gulf Nuclear's
customers on an individua)l basis since they have been used for many years
without any problems.

Do not hesitate to contact me should there be any further guestion., concerning
this container. My phone number is (312) 593-6300, extension 379,

S1qgcre1y yours,
/| W
ll\ l‘j"“l“‘" Wi ://

Bryan W.-Bekér, Ph.D.
Manager, Environmental and Safety
Regulatory Affairs

)1
BWB: ji1
2765¢
4
N0
SY1 0250377 8907 O&
L0% ] 43 25716

ffrlR ADOCH . 7
L b 2
" “‘ ‘»“.



DOCKET NO. ___w_’]f:(ﬂéimw

CONTROL NO. r.ﬁ‘i] L&
DATE OF ooE] 1989
oaTe kovo. duly)” 13, |99
o S " e
R |

1 & E JIEF, /~
SAFEGUARDS ___

Mgy  OTMER .
DATE iy A




